

24 September 2020

## **Hayes Primary School**

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 7LO





































Dear Parents and Carers of EYES

Due to the current restrictions regarding visitors in school we are unfortunately unable to invite you in for our usual EYFS parent workshops. To ensure we are still able to share all of the information we normally would with you, we will be uploading the presentations for each workshop weekly to the school website. Please see the timetable below for the dates that each presentation will be uploaded to the website.

When you are on the school website please click on Parents- EYFS-EYFS presentations and workshops.

Thursday 24th September 2020 - Phonics

Thursday 1st October 2020 - Fine motor control Thursday 8<sup>th</sup> October 2020 - Communication

If you have any questions after reading the presentations please email admin@haves-<u>pri.bromley.sch.uk</u> and your child's class teacher will contact you at a convenient time.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

EYFS team

